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January 30, 2022  

MASS SCHEDULE  
 

SATURDAY 4:30 P.M. 

SUNDAY 8 AND 11 A.M. 

NO RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

AT THIS TIME 

 

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE   
 

MONDAY & FRIDAY: NONE 

TUESDAY,  WEDNESDAY & 

THURSDAY:  NOON 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
 

Hours: Monday-Friday,  

 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

Phone.…(816) 436-9200 

Fax……...(816) 436-8049 

 

RECONCILIATION 
 

 

Please contact Fr. Philip 

at the parish office to 

schedule. 

 

Rosary Prayer 
 

 

Sundays at 7:30 a.m. in 

the Chapel before the  

8 a.m. Mass 

 

Adoration 
 

In the Chapel on 

Thursdays from 9 a.m. to 

5 p.m. 

 



  

 

PARISH STAFF  

816-436-9200 

Pastor 

Fr. Philip Egan………………….....x307 

FrPhil@holyfamily.com 
 

Administrative Assistant 

Mike Jaromin..…………………...x300 

Mike@holyfamily.com 
 

Business Manager  

Marie Relic…………………….....x302 

Marie@holyfamily.com 
 

Communications Coordinator  

Alec Fox……..…………….……...x306 

Alec@holyfamily.com 
 

Director of Liturgy & Music  

John Winkels……………………...x301 

John@holyfamily.com 
 

DRE-PSR, Pre-K-8/Sacramental Prep  

Luz Diaz…………………………….x308 

Luz@holyfamily.com 
 

Director of Stewardship & 

Development  

Patty Rose……………………......x303 

Patty@holyfamily.com 
 

Maintenance  

Supervisor:  

Dee Carver.………………….…..x305 

Dee@holyfamily.com 

Assistant:  

Lee Ferraro…………….…..…..…x310 

Lee@holyfamily.com 
 

Pastoral Associate 

Christen Cota …………...….......x304 

Christen@holyfamily.com 

Youth/Young Adult Minister  

Rob Lickteig…………….....…..…x309 

Rob@holyfamily.com 

A Report of our Stewardship 
 

Offertory  

  January 23, 2022       $19,776.15 

  Jan. 1-Jan. 23, 2022   $69,419.30 

Capital Improvement Fund 

  January 23, 2022               $4,082.00 

  Jan. 1-Jan. 23, 2022        $11,496.00 

Youth 

  January 23, 2022                     $8.00 

  Jan. 1-Jan. 23, 2022               $44.00 
 

Give online or set up automatic giving at 

holyfamily.com 
 

RECONCILIATION 

Please contact Fr. Philip at the parish 

office to schedule (816-436-9200 ext. 

307). 
 

BAPTISM 

Because of COVID-19, we are not 

offering an in-person Jordan Program 

class. Instead, we are having families 

complete an online course. For more 

information about the on-line Jordan 

Program, please call the parish office. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Couples intending to marry should 

contact the parish at least nine (9) 

months before the anticipated 

wedding. Contact Fr. Phil to schedule 

the preparation sessions.  
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK OR 

HOMEBOUND 

Please notify the parish office when a 

member of your family is hospitalized or 

confined to home.  Eucharistic Ministers 

are available to bring Holy Communion 

to homes on a regular basis and the 

hospital as scheduled by the patient.  
 

HELPING HANDS PROGRAM 

Should you or someone you know be in 

need of assistance with home repairs, a 

ride to a doctor’s appointment, meals 

while you are recuperating or anything 

similar, Holy Family wants to help. Please 

contact Phyllis Font at 816-582-9507 or 

email at pfont1@yahoo.com to receive 

the help you need.  
 

Are you a “handy person” and would be 

willing to help others with repairs? 

Contact Phyllis or Henry Font with your 

information and area of expertise.  

 

 

 

Sharing God’s Gifts 

In today’s second reading, we find one of 

the most beautiful and familiar passages in 

the Bible; a recitation of fifteen 

characteristics of Christian love typically 

read at weddings and anniversary 

celebrations. Of course, this was not what 

Saint Paul had in mind when he was 

chastising the Christian community at Corinth 

for its lack of love. He admonished the 

members of the community to exercise 

better stewardship of Christian love.  

 

The practice of patience, humility, joy, truth, 

peace, affirmation, and hope are ways 

good stewards put love into action. Might 

there be one or two of these attributes we 

can work on in order to grow in our love for 

God and others?  Do our everyday 

encounters emulate characteristics of 

Christian love? Let us call on the Holy Spirit 

to encourage our use of the gifts we have 

been given  ...  patience, humility, truth, 

peace, hope and the list goes on. Come 

On, Holy Spirit!  
 

SEXUAL ABUSE 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is 

committed to combatting sexual abuse in the 

Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 

1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently 

under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement 

agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law 

enforcement authorities, report suspected 

sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable 

adult to the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe 

Crayon, at 816.812.2500 

or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org if the 

abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee 

or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to 

providing care and healing resources to victims 

of sexual abuse and their families. Please 

contact the Whitney True-Francis, Victim 

Assistance Coordinator, at 816.392.0011 

or true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Pam Bruce, Carol Anne Hoppins, Brian Piel, 

Dean Prather, Patti Ries, Jason Roberts, 

Alex Williams, Lisa Wulff and Fr. Philip 

Egan. 

 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION/MEMBERSHIP 

Holy Family welcomes all who worship with 

us. We’d like to invite you to join our parish 

family, especially if you live in this area. A 

registration form can be obtained through 

the parish office or online at holyfamily.com.  
 

We currently have 1,065 registered families 



  

   

, Dan 

and Helen Zager. 
 

Please also continue to pray for the members of our 

parish families who are serving in the armed forces. 

Sunday, January 30 

Jer 1:4-5, 17-19/Ps 71:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 15-17 [cf. 15ab]/ 

1 Cor 12:31—13:13 Lk 4:21-30 

Monday, January 31 

2 Sm 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13/Ps 3:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Mk 5:1-20 

(No Daily Mass on Mondays) 

Tuesday, February 1 

2 Sm 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30—19:3/Ps 86:1-2, 3-4, 5-6/

Mk 5:21-43  

12 p.m. Vocations for Single, Married and Religious Life 

Wednesday, February 2 

Mal 3:1-4/Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10/Heb 2:14-18/Lk 2:22-40  

12 p.m. Kara Stiege � 

 

 

 

Thursday, February 3 

1 Kgs 2:1-4, 10-12/1 Chr 29:10, 11ab, 11d-12a, 12bcd/

Mk 6:7-13  

12 p.m. Carl DiMartino, Jr. � 

Friday, February 4 

Sir 47:2-11/Ps 18:31, 47 and 50, 51/Mk 6:14-29  

(No Daily Mass on Fridays)  

Saturday, February 5 

1 Kgs 3:4-13/Ps 119:9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14/Mk 6:30-34  

4:30 p.m. All Parishioners  

Sunday, February 6 

Is 6:1-2a, 3-8/Ps 138:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 7-8 [1c]/1 Cor 15:1-11/ 

Lk 5:1-11 

8 a.m.  Robert Happe � 

11 a.m. Gerald Eiberger ��

4:30 p.m. The Youth of the Parish 

St. Blaise 

You may be familiar with the annual “blessing of throats” that many 

parishes in the United States use to commemorate the beloved 

bishop and martyr. St. Blaise lived in the fourth 

century in Turkey and Armenia. Due to religious 

persecution, he was forced to flee and hide in a cave 

in the back country in order to save his life. 
 

History has it that one day a group of hunters 

stumbled upon where St. Blaise was living. They 

found the bishop kneeling in prayer, surrounded by 

wolves, lions, and bears that he had tamed. The 

legend has it that as the hunters dragged Blaise off 

to prison, a mother came with her young son who had a fish bone 

lodged in his throat. At Blaise’s command, the child was able to 

cough up the bone and thus lived. 
 

Today we remember the saint on his feast day by taking two 

candles, crossing them against the throat, and saying the following 

prayer: 

Through the intercession of St. Blaise, bishop and martyr, may God 

deliver you from ailments of the throat and from every other evil. In 

the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 



  

 

 Monday, January 31  

6:00 p.m. PSR 

Tuesday, February 1 

6:00 a.m. Men of Faith - Genesis to Jesus 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

6:30 p.m. Prayer and Scripture Group 

Wednesday, February 2 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

6:00 p.m. Becoming Catholic 

6:30 p.m. Bell Choir Rehearsal 

7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday, February 3 

9:00 a.m. Adoration  

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

7:00 p.m. Confirmation Sponsor Night 

Friday, February 4 

 No Activities Scheduled 

Saturday, February 5 

4:30 p.m. Mass  

Sunday, February 6 

7:30 a.m. Rosary  

8:00 a.m. Mass 

9:30 a.m. PSR 

11:00 a.m. Mass 

4:00 p.m. Search Team Meeting 

5:30 p.m. PSR/Senior High Youth Night 

9:00 a.m. Youth to Young Adult Meeting 

9:15 a.m. St. Catherine’s Women’s Bible Study 

4:30 p.m. Sunday Evening Mass 

Lectors 

  4:30 pm 1) C. Novak, 2) Eblen, 3) Elbert 

  8:00 am 1) Teel, 2) Potts, 3) Robertson 

11:00 am 1) Myers, 2) Fisher, 3) Lam 

Ministers of the Holy Communion 

  4:30 pm Freyermuth, A. Novak 

  8:00 am Greenwood, Reinier 

11:00 am Weidmann, Doherty 

Sacristan 

  4:30 pm  Flanagan 

  8:00 am Robertson 

11:00 am Gaston 

Ushers 

  4:30 pm Flanagan, Moss, Duer, Harris 

  8:00 am Robertson, Rogowski, Schmalz, Schmalz 

11:00 am Doherty, Conard, Hodge, Hodge 

Greeters  

  4:30 pm Beerup, Gilmore 

  8:00 am Watt, Watt 

11:00 am Myers, Myers 

Money Counters  

10:45 am Hirsch, Van Keirsbilck 

Coffee and Donuts 

  8:00 am Ringang 

11:00 am Weidmann 

Welcome Desk 

4:30 pm Baker 

8:00 am Bromberg 

11:00 am Pleiss 

Cross Bearer 

4:30 pm Finnell 

8:00 am Robertson 

11:00 am Svoboda 

Joys and Concerns 

Parishioner Carl DiMartino, Jr. passed away on January 15, 

2022, after a long illness. Please keep Carl’s wife Jeanne 

and the rest of the family in your prayers as they deal with 

their loss. 
 

Please remember parishioner Joanna Shawver in prayer as 

she and the family mourn the loss of her mother, Tillie 

Bengimina.  



  

   

Journeying Forward Together 
 

Feeling alone? Losing a beloved spouse can be a difficult 

road to face. You are invited to come on Saturday, 

February 12, at 3:30 p.m., to share thoughts, struggles and 

challenges as we walk this path together. The group meets 

in room 202. 
 

We will be using “Bereavement Support Care Kit”, which 

will be a useful tool for reflection and discussion each month. 

For additional information, please call Lisa Conaway at 816

-832-8957. 

Can you help operate the cameras 

during Mass at Holy Family?  
 

As we move from recording Mass to 

livestreaming Mass on Saturday evenings, we 

are in need of volunteer camera operators to help out!  
 

If you or someone you know would like to be trained to live 

stream the Mass on Saturdays at 4:30 p.m., please email 

Alec@holyfamily.com for more information.  

The next meeting of the book club will be on Tuesday, 

February 15, at 7 p.m., in room 202. They will be discussing 

The Book Thief, by Markus Zasak. 
 

For more information, please contact Vicky Draftz at 

vhadel2008@gmail.com. 

Commit to One Hour of Prayer in Adoration 
 

Do you desire a better prayer life? Why not 

commit one hour of your week for quiet, 

peaceful meditation with Jesus. 
 

Holy Family has Adoration of The Holy 

Eucharist each Thursday in the chapel. 

Currently, we have a need for adorers for 

11 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 12 to 1 p.m.  
 

If you are interested in becoming involved and would be 

able to visit with the Eucharist for an hour, please call 

Madonna Davis at 816-454-1501.  

AED and First Aid Cabinets 
 

Holy Family has an Automated External Defibrillator (AED) 

located across from the restrooms at the back of the church 

in case of a heart emergency. The staff at Holy Family is 

trained in its use but other trained individuals in the 

congregation are encouraged to use it in an emergency. 
 

Holy Family also has first aid cabinets located throughout 

the facility. The closest to the worship space is in the 

kitchenette. Others are located in the classroom hallways 

and the parish kitchen. In addition to band aids and other 

first-aid materials, there are also Glucose Slimpaks that can 

be used if a parishioner has a low blood-sugar incident. 

Please contact an usher or a staff member in case of an 

emergency. 

St. Joseph’s Women’s Group February 

Meeting 
 

The St. Joseph’s Women’s Group invites all ladies of the 

parish to join them for their monthly meeting on Tuesday, 

February, 8. They will meet in the parish hall following 

noon Mass, approximately 12:30 p.m. They will review 

what has happened with the group during the time since 

they last met and discuss programs they would like to 

sponsor moving forward.  They will also be electing a new 

secretary. They would love to see all current members and 

anyone interested in joining. Questions:  Sandi Shaw  

(816-668-3881) or Carolyn Novak (816-429-7928). 

Knights of Columbus Burrito Breakfast 
 

The Knights will continue making breakfast burritos on Sunday, 

February 13, from 8 to 11 a.m. They will also be making 

cinnamon rolls. Since the parish hall is 

now open, you may enjoy your 

breakfast in the hall. You may want to 

pre-order to ensure you get your 

breakfast for that day by going to https://tinyurl.com/

yxmftlhw. You will need to pick up your order in the hall. 

Sophie’s Run in 2022 
 

Join in the fun, in person or virtually, to support raising funds 

to assist students who need assistive technology to 

communicate on Saturday, May 7 at Lake Waukomis. Same

-day registration and check-in for pre-registrants begins at 

7 a.m. This year they will offer an in-person Fun Run and a 

virtual run or walk for those who may be more comfortable 

participating on their own.  
 

This event is named for former parishioner, Sophie Edwards. 

Please visit RunSophies5k.com to register or learn more 

about the many ways you can support the foundation.  

World Day for Consecrated Life 
 

World Day for Consecrated Life will be celebrated in the 

Church on Wednesday, February 2, 2022 and in parishes 

over the weekend of February 5-6, 2022. Please pray for 

all those who have made commitments in the consecrated 

life, and be sure to thank them on their special day. May 

they continue to be inspired by Jesus Christ and respond 

generously to God’s gift of their vocation.  

Question of the Week – Facing Rejection 
 

Key Passage: They got up, drove him out of the town, and 

led him to the brow of the hill on which their town was built, 

so that they might hurl him off the cliff. But he passed 

through the midst of them and went on his way. (Lk. 4:29–

30)  
 

Adult Question: What do you do when a message you are 

trying to deliver "falls on deaf ears"?  
 

Child Question: Are there times when you have not listened 

as well as you could to what someone was telling you? Why 

didn't you?  



  

 

Tuesday Evening Prayer Group 
 

Each Tuesday an informal prayer group meets in Room 213 

at 6:30 p.m. The next prayer group gathering is Tuesday, 

February 1. The group focuses on prayer, song (praying 

twice) and scripture, centered around the weekend readings 

and meditation. Try it and hopefully it will strengthen your 

spiritual life! If you need more information, please contact: 

Joe at 816-616-2656 or joe.roetheli@jjkeyco.com  

2022 Scout Religious Awards Ceremony 
 

All scouts of the diocese who earn Catholic religious awards in 

2021 are invited to the awards ceremony on Monday, 

February 28, 2022, at 7 p.m. The location is St James 

Catholic Church, 309 S. Stewart Road, Liberty, Mo 64068. 

The deadline for inclusion in the ceremony is January 21, 

2022. This is a new change for the awards to be presented at 

the annual diocesan ceremony.   
 

For more information, please email Gail Lavenburg at 

gaill0516@gmail.com. 

Pope Francis wants to hear from you!   

The entire Catholic Church is called to participate in 

the upcoming Synod of Bishops! In preparation for the 

international Synod of Bishops in 2023, Pope Francis 

wants your input on the topic of “For a Synodal 

Church, Communion, Participation, and Mission.” You 

are invited to join Fr. Phil for a parish listening session 

on March 19, 2022 from 9 a.m. to noon. Pope 

Francis has stressed the need to 

make sure there is a diversity in 

participants and that it includes 

those who may feel marginalize 

from the Church.  So, invite family, 

friends, neighbors- we want 

everyone to participate in this 

listening session. Registration information TBA soon! 

 

 

 

Several parishioners have reported receiving text messages  

and emails from Fr. Phil requesting gift cards or other 

assistance. Please note that Fr. Phil will never ask you to 

purchase gift cards via email or text. You can just ignore such 

requests. 

Catholic Charities News 
 

Catholic Charities offices and assistance can be found at: 

�� 4001 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd, KCMO 64130 

�� 1123 S. 10th St., St. Joseph, MO 64503 

�� 123 East Gay Street, Warrensburg, MO 64093 

�� 4101 E. 105th Terr, KCMO 64137 

�� 417 Northland Drive, Cameron, MO 64429 

 

The Emergency Assistance Fund is the basic way all of us can 

make a positive effect on someone’s life. Through this fund, 

Catholic Charities can help fix the immediate, short-term 

problem, allowing someone enough time to work with 

Catholic Charities on a long-term plan to a stronger, 

healthier life. Would you like more information? 

www.catholiccharities-kcsj.org 

 

Celebration of Hope Gala 
 

Saturday, April 9 is the Celebration of Hope Gala. Join 

Catholic Charities for this wonderful evening at Starlight 

Theatre. The dinner and cocktails will bookend the evening 

of camaraderie. More information is available at 

www.catholiccharitiesgala.org. 

St. John Vianney Inaugural Luncheon 
 

Join Bishop Johnston for the 1st St. John Vianney Luncheon to 

support the Seminarians of the Diocese of Kansas City – 

St.  Joseph.   
 

Thursday, February 17, 2022, 11:30 – 1 p.m. 

Hotel Kansas City, 1228 Baltimore Avenue Kansas City, Mo. 

Tudor Ballroom Tables:  $1,000 Sponsorships 
 

We are pleased to launch this inaugural event as we look to 

support the young men in our diocese studying for vocations. 

This event will feature a celebration of the priestly vocation 

and all the work that is needed to ensure that we have 

priests for generations to come. Your support will help the 

diocese to provide resources needed to support these young 

men on this special and important journey. This event will 

end promptly at 1 p.m. so that you may plan for your 

day. Those who wish to support by purchasing a table or 

donating may register online at www.kcsjcatholic.org.  

Job Opening at Holy Family 
 

After almost 10 years on the job, your humble bulletin 

editor/administrative assistant at Holy 

Family, has decided to retire for a second 

time. Do you think you are up to the 

challenge of filling these big shoes? The job 

will be posted shortly. In the meantime, if 

you have an interest and need additional information, 

please contact Business Manager, Marie Relic at 

Marie@holyfamily.com or 816-436-9200, ext. 302. 



  

   

PSR PROGRAM  

We love our children and we want to 

make sure they are safe and healthy. 

Therefore; we strongly encourage our 

students to continue wearing face masks 

during class.  
 

Have you checked the children's bulletin 

activity? check them out!! They are located 

at the family room table. This activity 

would help them to connect further with 

Mass!  

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH NEWS 

The next Senior High Youth Night is 

Sunday, January 30, at 5:30 p.m. All high 

school aged teens are welcome. It is required 

for all those going through Confirmation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONFIRMATION NEWS 

The next Confirmation sponsor night is 

Thursday, February 3, at  7 p.m. 

Confirmandi should have their sponsors 

attend with them. If a sponsor can't make it 

to a Sponsor night session, parents are  

encouraged to attend with their teenager. 

A great bonding moment!  

Conversion - Following the Call of Christ 
 

When you hear the word “Conversion,” what comes to 

mind?  Catholicism defines “conversion” as a life-long 

process of turning one’s attention and 

energy toward an ever-deepening 

relationship with Christ. Join us as we 

begin the program, Conversion:  

Following the Call of Christ, presented 

by Fr. Robert Barron. 
 

Using six stories from the Bible, Bishop 

Barron demonstrates how ordinary, sinful people like us are 

met by Jesus and called to a better life through him. 
 

Mondays, February 7 - March 21, 7 - 8:30 p.m.  Rm. 215 

OR 

Thursdays, February 10 - March 24, 9 -10:30 a.m. Rm. 

215 
 

Cost: $10 To learn more and to register go to: 

www.holyfamily.com/adults. 

Mark Your Calendars: The Annual Blessing of Seeds is Coming Soon! 
 

On Friday, February 4, at the 12:15 p.m. Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception Mass, Bishop Johnston will bless all seeds 

present. Seeds can be brought in person, or sent with someone ahead of time. Especially invited are gardeners, farmers, 

greenhouse growers, and all who work with plants or seeds. For more information, visit kcsjcatholic.org/office/divine-worship. 

Men of Faith Bible Study 

Join the Men of Faith Bible Study and they study “Genesis to 

Jesus, Journey Through Scripture.”  
 

About: What is the Bible, where does it 

come from, and what is its purpose? 

How are Catholics supposed to read 

the Bible and what story does it 

tell?  These are the ever-important 

questions answered in Genesis to Jesus. 

Join us to learn the basic Catholic 

principles for reading Scripture and to 

survey the broad outlines of the books 

of the Bible and their place in the story 

of salvation. 
 

Sessions: Tuesdays, January 25 - April 12, 2022 in the Parish Hall 

Doors open at 6 a.m., opening prayer at 6:15 a.m. 

Coffee provided! 

Cost: $25, includes the study guide 

To Register: Go to www.holyfamily.com/adults  

St. Catherine’s Women’s Bible Study 

We invite all women in the parish to join us as we grow in 

faith together using the Good News People Program. This is 

a dynamic faith formation program that is designed to 

deepen faith and lead us to engage in our calling to bring 

mercy to others.”  Participants will:  
 

Engage in your Catholic faith 

Each session incorporates Sacred Scripture, inspirational 

readings and reflections, Church teaching, stories of faith, 

and the cultivation of virtue. 

Inspire Mercy 

Participants explore the possibilities of a faithful commitment 

to be “good news to the poor.” It is an opportunity to 

explore the message of Christ and proclaim Christ anew. 

Open your hearts to a greater Love 

Through the witness of Jesus in the Gospels and everyday 

people who have chosen the path of love, the program 

kindles new passion and engagement 

in the Church’s mission to be Good 

News. 
 

Sessions: Sundays, February 6 -  

March 27, 2022,  

9:15 -10:45 a.m. Room 215  

Cost: $20, includes the study guide 

To Register: Go to 

www.holyfamily.com/adults  
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Braces and Invisalign for Adults & Children
8407 N. Main St. • Kansas City, MO

(816) 420-8100
www.kavanaughortho.com

Kurt 
KAVANAUGH 
	 Orthodontics

Compliments of 
Liberty  

Compactors
816-734-5935

LibertyCompactors.com

Larry C. Boeshart CPA, LLC
Accounting and Tax Services

2209 NE 107th Terrace
Kansas City, MO 64155
Phone: 816.734.0201
larryboeshart@yahoo.com
Parishioner

Garage Door Openers
Installed by professionals; backed by Chamberlain, world’s 

largest manufacturer of garage door openers.
Roll Easy Garage Door Co.

931-5550	 Parishioner

The Professional Line
Lift-Master®

	 VICTOR A. 
Quiason

DDS, PC

200 NE 54th St. - Ste. 115

816-454-7422
New Patients Welcome

We take your smile to heart.

Parishioner

Matthew J. Bednar, O.D.
Gladstone, MO • (816) 454-2020

www.bennetteyecaremidwest.com
Liberty, MO	 Platte City, MO

 

 
* Concrete Stains & Dyes     
* Epoxy & Garage Coatings   
* Pool Deck Coatings 
* Polished Concrete    
* Decorative Concrete Overlays  
* Sealed Concrete

816-734-8930

BigRedDecorativeConcrete.com

Beautiful Historic Funeral Home 
 Pre-arranged Funerals 

Cremation
Call us day or night - we will answer 

816-436-2900
1333 N. E. Barry Rd., Kansas City, MO                       

www.SouderFunerals.com

Sam Carnes 
Tax Preparation and Accounting 

816-489-7878

Adams & Beaubien, Inc. 
Richard J. Beaubien  

Individual • Small Business 
Complete Accounting Payroll 

4770 N. Belleview Ave., Ste. 101 
(816) 455-1235

Sales & Service on all Brands
Licensed & Insured

Family Owned & Operated Since 1985 
Free Estimates • 816-532-8031
207 W. Brasfield, Smithville, MO
www.wilsonmechanical.com

Our family is 
here

to serve
your family.

(816) 822-9888	 (913) 383-9888
5561 NW Barry Rd.	 8837 Roe Ave.
Kansas City, MO	 Prairie Village, KS

66207

BONDED & INSURED
EXPERIENCED EMPLOYEES 

PROFESSIONAL, SAFE AND RELIABLE

Mention this ad and get $25 off your service
MrHandyman.com

816-429-1886816-298-5620

801 NW 108th St 
Kansas City, MO

Terrace  Park
Funeral Home & Cemetery

7311 W. 132nd St, Ste 200
Overland Park, KS 66213
C: 913-217-0247
jbartkoski@humana.com

Joe
Bartkoski
Licensed Sales 
Agent

Sales • Leasing •Site Selection
Joanna B. Shawver, CRRP

joanna@shawvergroup.com
816.213.9578 | www.shawvergroup.com

Contact James Bradley 
to place an ad today!
jbradley@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x2655


